
 

 

02 May 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Carr Junior Pea Hunt Letter 
 

The infamous pea hunt returns! After the success of our previous pea hunts, here are the details 
of the 2025 Pea Hunt! 
 
We are holding a Carr Junior sponsored pea hunt! We will be scattering dried peas on an area of 
the school field. Each year group will take turns in finding the peas and will get 2 minutes to collect 
as many peas as they can! The Pea hunt will take place on Monday 19th May during the school 
morning. We will have a pea hunt leaderboard running throughout the morning for our top pea 
hunters! 
 
Please can you collect as many sponsors as possible. All the money raised will be used to 
purchase books to extend our reading for pleasure offer. 
 
The children will need to bring this sponsorship form attached with them on the day, as they will 
need to record how many peas they have collected. Please send any sponsorship money in after 
the event.  
 
We had an un-PEA-lievable response to this last year and it made us really hapPEA! Thank you 

for all your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Vicki Kerr 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Carr Junior Pea Hunt! 

Monday 19th May 2025 

Child’s name:  
Child’s class:  
Total number of peas collected:  

 

Please bring this form to school on Monday 19th May 2025 
 

Name of Sponsor Contact Details Pence per pea… Or … Maximum 
amount 

Total 

     
     

     
     

     
     

     
     

     
     

     
     

     
     
     

     
     

     
     

     
     

     
     

Grand Total: 
(Details of how to get the money into school will follow after the event - thank 
you!) 

 


